
 

 

 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
September 13, 2011 

 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

EB-2011-0038 
 

 With respect to the oral hearing in this matter, we would like to advise the 
applicant and the Board that VECC intends to restrict its examination to 
storage allocation issues.  We would further expect our cross examination 
to be secondary to that of the intervenors (City of Kitchener, CME, and 
FRPO) that have retained an expert to speak to those issues. 
 
We hope this information is useful to the utility in preparing for the oral 
hearing. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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